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Committee Purpose

• To listen and provide input into the District’s 
plans for reopening – both for April 19 and 
for next school year, August 2021

• To communicate with and gather input from 
others, if possible, in order to broaden the 
scope of information that can guide us



Today’s Agenda

• Welcoming remarks and overview of first week of in-person learning

• Share out from committee members on first week of in-person learning

• Graduation and Senior Activities update

• Small group discussion to gather additional feedback on first week of in-

person learning

• Our current thinking about the 2020-21 school year

• Information on next meeting, May 13

• Closing comments















Graduation & Senior 
Activities Update

• Planning for in-person graduation ceremonies is 
underway

• In order to comply with current health 
guidelines from the State, multiple ceremonies 
will be held for each graduating class

• Dates and times are still be finalized

• Senior Awards nights will continue to be held as 
virtual events



Share out from Staff, 
Students and Parents

• Kami Tomberlain, Cupertino HS Principal

• Jena Rajabally, Sr. Clerical Assistant at Lynbrook HS

• Ashley Hooper, Teacher at Cupertino HS

• John Burn, Teacher at Homestead HS

• Tim Jing, Student

• Nick Hsieh, Student

• Christine Pepin, Parent 



Our current thinking for the 
2021-22 School Year

• Our plan is to focus on a return to in-person learning 

for August 2020, barring a major change in the 

trajectory of the pandemic

• We understand that some families may still have 

concerns about sending their children back to school 

depending on the situation in the Fall

• How will distancing, masking and other safety 

requirements change, if at all, in the Fall?



Next Meeting: May 13

• We will split into three groups by constituent group 

(parents/students/staff) to gather input on the 

2020-21 school year

• Zoom invites and questions to consider will be sent 

the week prior



Small Group Discussion

We will be using the same small groups as in our 
previous meetings.

Each group will have a facilitator, who will ask for a 
volunteer to take notes.

Guiding questions will be placed in the chat.


